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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES BY 
THE DEPUTY OF ST. MARY 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 1st MARCH 2011 
 

Question 
 
“Would the Minister advise members whether his department (or any other department) has 
carried out a study into the total tax take which different household types at different income 
levels would pay in jurisdictions which could be counted as our competitors, and if so, can the 
Minister give members an exact reference to this study?” 
 
 
Answer 
 
The most recent study covering these issues is the Fiscal Strategy Review: Supporting Research 
paper which is available on the States website at the following address: 
http://www.gov.je/Government/Consultations/Current/Pages/FiscalStrategyReview.aspx  
 
 


